
respected 
  
ALL THE MEMEBERS OF PARLIMENT WE JUST WANT TO  SHARE OUR VIEW ABOUT YOUR 
LEGISLATION REGARDING NEW IMMIGRATION LAWS FOR PERMANENT RESIDENCY.WE ARE 
PEOPLE WHO SERVED AUSTRALIA FROM LAST FOUR YEARS WITH RESPECT AND 
HONESTY.WE COMPLETED OUR STUDIES AND AFTER FULLFILL ALL THE REQUIREMENTS 
OF IMMIGRATION ACCORDING TO AUSTRALIAN LAWS IN 2008.WE BEEN WAITING FOR 
IMMIGRATION DECISION FROME ALMOST 17 MONTHS.WE HAVE HOPE FROM AUSTRALIAN 
GOVERNMENT THAT THEY WILL LET US TO BE A PART OF AUSTRALIA AND HELP IN 
AUSTRALIAN ECONOMY.ONE OF YOUR WRONG DECIOSION(CHANGING LAWS) CAN SPOIL 
OUR DREAMS AND LIFES.THANKS  
  
  
WE HOPE YOU DEFINATELY WILL CONSIDR THIS REQUEST....... 
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